
Anne-Marie Thomson 
Municipality of Kincardine 
1475 Concession 5, R.R. #5 
Kincardine, Ontario 
N2Z 2X6 

March 11, 2025 

Dear Anne-Marie, 

On behalf of Bruce Power’s Environment & Sustainability Fund, I wanted to reach out to let you know 
that the Municipality of Kincardine will receive a cheque in the order of $5,000 to support the 
Kincardine Coastal Conservation Youth Corps program. 

Bruce Power is pleased to support this program that provides students an excellent educational 
opportunity and hands-on experience working on monitoring, conservation and restoration projects that 
support the health and stewardship of our coastal ecosystems.  

Over the course of 2025, our Environment & Sustainability division would welcome an opportunity to 
spend some time discussing the progress of the program and possible avenues to quantify and portray 
our combined efforts. 

If you require Bruce Power’s logo, company banners or any promotional material you might find useful, 
please contact Sarah Scharfenberg, Program Support, Environment & Sustainability Fund via email at 
sarah.scharfenberg@brucepower.com.  

We look forward to hearing about the success of this program in 2025. 

Regards,  

Mike Rinker 
Vice President, Regulatory, Environment, and Sustainability 
Bruce Power 
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